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Freedom Eagles PTA Newsletter 

We had an exciting meeting on the 24th! 
Unfortunately attendance was low 
because of having to be rescheduled 
and in very short notice. With that 
being said, I feel like there was some 
successful planning of events to come!  

We are looking to achieve a 100% 
faculty membership and are almost 
there! We will be one of a few schools 

President’s News 

   Volunteer Opportunities 

The PTA has a BUNCH of boxes in the 
hall at school that need to be 
organized, repacked and properly 
labeled. We need a group of volunteers 
to take on this task. I am looking to 
schedule some time after work from 6-
8pm or a couple of hours on a Saturday 
morning. Time is of the essence and 
we’d like to do this in the next couple 
of weeks.  

On February 17th we are looking to host 
a community pancake breakfast 
hopefully at the Town Hall. This is still 
in the planning stages. We will be 

Attached to this newsletter, you will 
find Box tops collection sheets. The 
classroom that can collect the most Box 
Tops by February 13th will win a first 
time ever Smoothie Party. The winner 
will be announced on the first day back 
from February Vacation on Monday the 
25th. How cool to come back to a 
Smoothie Party!   

 

  Box Tops Contest 
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in New Hampshire to reach this goal!  

Planning for the next PTA state 
convention is in the works and looks 
like will be held in Concord this 
November. This is an incredible 
opportunity for someone to learn 
more about PTAs.  

Read on my friends! 

looking for people to staff the event. 
Chefs, waiters, hosts, dishwashers 
and bus boys are all needed. We are 
also in need of some electric 
griddles.  

On February 28th  we are looking for 
a volunteer to help out with the 
Annual Blood Drive. We need goodies 
to be provided for donors and 
volunteers. The best ideas are to 
have prepackaged snacks and juices. 

If anyone can help in anyway, please 
contact me through e-mail at 
sundancedr2001@yahoo.com 

Each Box Top earns our school ten 
cents. We can use the money in the PTA 
for fun events, contests, school supplies 
and for future wish lists for our school. 

We are also going to turn in any Labels 
for Education at the same time. Please 
turn in all clipped and saved to your 
teachers by February 13th. Thanks for all 
the collections. 
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Upcoming 
Events 

 Box Tops 
Contest 

 Pancake 
Breakfast 

 Blood Drive 

 



Kicking around the table are 
some neat ideas. We are looking 
into holding a Scholastic Book 
Fair in March with another Family 
Fun night!  
 
We are also looking into the 
possibility of hosting a tubing 
party at King Pine to end the 

Future Ideas in the Works for the PTA 

RSVP Forms for Pancake Breakfast 
“The objective of 

education is to 
prepare the young 

to educate 
themselves 

throughout their 
lives.” 

 
Robert Maynard 

Hutchins  
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skiing program.  
 
Lastly, we are still working on 
some sort of parent survey to 
find out what kinds of ideas are 
out in the community the PTA 
can be working on.  

Freedom Eagles PTA   

 

 

Please let the PTA know if you will be interested in attending a 
Community wide pancake breakfast on February 17th at the Town Hall 
from 9am to 12am. 
 
 We need to get an idea of how many pancakes we will be making as well 
as how many volunteers and other supplies we need to be prepared for. 
Even if you are not sure if you can make it, we’d like to know how much 
interest there is for us to host an event like this. You can return this 
newsletter to school or e-mail me at sundancedr2001@yahoo.com 

YES My Family would like to join the PTA for a Community Wide 
Pancake Breakfast! We are a family of _______ and we would like 
to invite _______ more friends and family to come! 

 
 
Name of Family hoping to attend _______________________________ 

PTA 
Every Child.  
One Voice. 

40 Loon Lake Road 

Freedom, NH  

03836 

603-539-2077 

 

Visit & like us on 
Facebook under 

Freedom Eagles PTA 

Next meeting February 13th at 6pm 
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